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11 November 2022 

Early Stage 1 Lollipops Playland Castle Hill Excursion 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
For our end of year celebration Kindergarten will be attending Lollipops Playland Castle Hill on 
Thursday 15 December 2022. 
 
The cost of this excursion is $35.00, which must be paid prior to the excursion. If your child is absent 
from school on the day and you have already returned the consent form, there will be no refunds as 
the school has to book the buses and venue in advance.  
 
Students will depart from Jasper Road Public School at 9:00am and return to school between 1:30 to 
2:15pm. Please arrive at school by 8:45am to ensure we are ready to leave on time. Students are 
required to wear their sports uniform. Students must wear socks. This requirement is set by Lollipops. 
 
Lunch is being provided by Lollipops Playland and has been included in the cost of the excursion. 
Students will receive hot chips, a cheese and vegemite sandwich and cordial or water. Please indicate 
on the return slip below whether your child is gluten intolerant or has any allergies to the foods listed 
above.  
 
Please note that your child’s attendance on this out-of-school experience is optional, but their inclusion 
on the excursion depends upon payment to cover the excursion costs being met and their behaviour 
being of an acceptable standard. No late payments will be accepted. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Warner    Miss Julie Pickering 
Principal     ES1 Assistant Principal 
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Early Stage 1 Lollipops Playland Castle Hill Excursion 

PARENT/CARER CONSENT FORM 
RETURN SLIP and PAYMENT to the front office by Thursday 8 December 2022 

 
I hereby give permission for my child_____________________________ in class ______________ 
to attend Lollipops Playland Castle Hill on Thursday 15 December 2022. I understand that my child’s 
attendance at this excursion is dependent upon payment being received by the due date of Thursday 
8 December 2022 and that if my child is absent on the day the cost of the excursion will still apply.  I 
am aware that the cost of participation in the excursion is $35.00 
 
Special needs of my child which you should be aware of (e.g. allergies, medication – please provide 
full details):  
 
 _______________________________________________________________________________  
 
 _______________________________________________________________________________  
 

I have made an online payment on / /        .  My receipt number is: _______________ 
 

       I have made a cash/EFTPOS payment of $35.00 
 

NB: If payment has been made in cash please place the payment in an envelope clearly marked 
with your child’s name, class and the amount enclosed. 

 
 Please staple the permission note to the payment envelope. 
 
 
Parent’s Name: _____________________________________  Date: ______________________  
 
 
Parent’s signature: __________________________________  
 
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies 
and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not 
attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 
 
Privacy advice  
The NSW Department of Education is collecting the information requested on this form. The information is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, 
requirements and other health care related needs about your child who is currently enrolled at the school and who may participate in school excursions, sporting activities or other 
educational or school activities conducted by or in conjunction with Jasper Road Public School.  
The school will use this information to plan, support students, and minimise risks when conducting the school excursions or other related school activities.  
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external organisations who join with the school or are 
otherwise involved in planning or delivering the excursion, sporting or other school activity; and persons who may be called on to provide health care treatment or other assistance during 
or as a consequence of such excursions or activities.  
Provision of this information is voluntary, however, if you do not provide all or any of the information requested, your child cannot participate in the excursion. In such circumstances, the 
school will make available a sound alternative educational experience.  
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity. It will be stored securely. If you have any concerns about provision of this 
information, please contact the school principal to discuss further.  
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office on 9639 6801. 

 
 

 


